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Mr Peter Jackson 
General Manager 
Hawkesbury City Council 
PO Box 146 
WINDSOR NSW 2756 

Contact:  Chris Browne 
Phone: 02 9860 1108 
Email: chris.browne@planning.nsw.gov.au 
Our ref : 13/10317 

  

Dear Mr Jackson 

 

Subject: Extension to Gateway timeframes for various planning proposals 
 
As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, I have, under section 56(7) of the Environmental 
Planning and Assessment Act 1979, altered the Gateway Determinations by extending the timeframes 
under section 56(2)(f) of the Act for completion of planning proposal as below:  
 

 
PLANNING PROPOSAL 

 

 
EXTENSION OF TIMEFRAME 

 
PP_2011_HAWKE_002_00 
 

 
6 months 

 
PP_2012_HAWKE_001_00 
 

 
3 months 

 
PP_2012_HAWKE_004_00 
 

 
6 months 

 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Mr Chris Browne of the Department’s 
Sydney Region West Office on (02) 9860 1108.  

Yours sincerely 

 

9/8/2013 

Rachel Cumming  
A/Regional Director 
Sydney Region West 
 
 
 


